
Summary of meeting held with Rec reps on 16 June 2025 to look at play equipment 

Equipment Summary of work 
required 

PC maintenance 
grant  (PC MG) 

or S106 

 

Sign stating  
“all children using this 
equipment must be 
adequately 
supervised is broken” 

PC MG 

 

New bench needed Possible S106 
grant 

 

Small table has 
broken – new one 
needed 

Possible S106 
grant 

 

Rope bridge currently 
broken – parts 
ordered to repair 
 
Rec are happy to keep 
this as generally its in 
good condition 

PC MG for parts 
to repair rope 
bridge 

 

Generally good 
condition 
 
Needs painting 

PC MG for 
painting 



 

 

Good condition 
 
Just needs washing 

1 cap missing 
from handle – 
PC MG 

 

Good condition 
 
Just needs painting 

PC MG for 
painting 

 

Fibre glass needs 
painting and holes 
filling in. 
 
Welding repairs 
carried out 5 ish years 
ago. 
 
If Rec were to replace 
a piece of equipment 
this would be it 

PC MG for 
painting 



 

Good condition 
Needs painting 

PC MG for 
painting 

 

Good condition 
No action needed 

 

 

There is not much space to put any new equipment given the restrictions for football, cricket and 

mowing.  

Generally the Rec are happy with the equipment they have and want to keep it all.  However, a 

Wicksteed brochure has been requested and the Rec will have a look to see if there is anything small 

that could fit in space available such as a climbing wall 

Perhaps we should not apply for S106 items (bench and small table) yet and wait to see if anything  

else can be identified? 

There is £7,725.94 left in the S106 pot after the purchase of the swing. 

I would suggest that the Rec go ahead with the item identified as PC MG above and send us the bill 

when the work is completed.   

 

Jane Hole 

June 2025 


